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I oppose SB 210 absolutely.  I have lived in Oregon my entire life, 72 years.  Our vote 

by mail system is secure and practical.  Voting by mail makes higher participation in 

the voting process possible.  It is easier for elderly people and working people to 

participate in selecting our representatives and determining our laws.  This 

preposterous bill would be ten steps back in making voting accessible and available.  

Do not waste further legislative time on this unnecessary bill.  I urge the senate to get 

to work on actual pressing problems that we face in our state.  Vote by mail works.  

Keep the system as it is.  


